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Marcum Material October 15, 2021
Check out the link in the email for a special “Marcum’s Minute Movie”

Picture Retakes are Monday, October 18!
If you are unsatisfied with your child’s school picture and would like retakes, please send the
pictures back Monday with your child.

Notification for School Cancellations and/or Delays:

WFIN/WKXA offers a mass text alert notification for school delays. Please go to
delays.wfin.com in order to sign up for the alerts. Select “Sign- Up for Text or Email Alerts”
and follow the prompts.

2021-22 Elementary (K-6) Parent/Teacher Conference
Teachers will be in contact with parents in order to set up a time to conference.

Mark your calendar:
There will be a 2 hour early release from school for Thanksgiving break and Christmas break.
Dismissal will be at 1:00pm on both November 24, and December 22.

Updates from Mrs. Kelly, School Counselor:

| am so thankful for my sixth grade Town Hall leaders—past, present, and future—who make
Town Hall Fridays fun and impactful. This week, our Town Hall leaders, Lane, Baylee, Eli,
Alayna, and Peyton, focused on kindness; specifically, showing kindness during recess. The
video they made highlighted the Buddy Bench we have on the playground. If a child is alone at
recess and is looking for someone to play with, he/she should sit on the Buddy Bench. When
kids see someone on the bench, they should ask that student to play with them.

In the classroom, students have been continuing to work on Leader in Me lessons. This week, we
have been working on filling up each other’s emotional bank account. In Miss Smith’s class,
students wrote anonymous compliments on paper plates for each student in the class (the plates
are hanging outside of her classroom); in the third grade classrooms, students wrote anonymous
compliments on sticky notes and physically dropped them in each student’s cup (those notes
were sent home). Seeing students read the kind things their peers said about them was something
I will never forget. Please continue to talk to your child(ren) at home about the impact they have
on each other. A kind word can make all the difference!
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